Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 08.03.24



WORLD BOOK DAY

Yesterday, we celebrated World Book Day in school. The children looked wonderful in their creative outfits, dressed as their favourite book characters. We held a special assembly where we played a 'Guess the Book' game and also showcased our fantastic dress ups.



Children took part in book-themed activities throughout the day, and completed a 'drop everything and read' challenge. Staff also decorated classroom doors to reflect the books children are reading in class and these look

stunning!



Throughout the week, classes have visited Westwood Books to enjoy listening to stories and being immersed in a world of books. Thank you to Westwood Books for hosting

us.



Finally, children are invited to take part in our 'Story in a Box' competition. They are encouraged to make and create a small world scene from a well-known story and bring in their creation by Friday 22nd March. All shoeboxes will be showcased in our library and a winner will be picked in our Friday assembly that week.

Please see our Facebook page for more pictures of this memorable day.

UPDATES AND REMINDERS

Healthy lunches:

Thank you for your support with providing children with healthy lunches. We are now going to ask children to keep their rubbish/leftovers in their lunchboxes so that parents can monitor what has and hasn't been eaten.

Red Nose Day:

On **Friday 15**th **March**, we will be joining in with Red Nose Day. Children can wear something red (t-shirt, hat, scarf etc) and donate £1 to this important charity. We will also be holding a cake stall at break time. Please bring 50p to purchase a cake, and we are asking for kind donations of cakes from parents please.



Wilson Run:

The annual Wilson Run is taking place on **Tuesday 19**th **March**. To allow buses and parents to avoid the rolling road block on Back Lane, **school will be finishing at 3:15pm** on this day.

WONDER OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners this week. They have received their certificates and prizes in assembly this afternoon.

Elder: Julen and Florence Spruce: Logan and Mason Yew: Lottie and Scarlet Ash: Ruby and Maci Beech: Erin and Niamh Oak: Tilly and Izaac

We had a few Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award winners

today too! Well done everyone!





Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 08.03.24



WHAT'S ON - THIS HALF TERM

MARCH 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	
British Science Week	12	13	14	Red Nose Day	5
18	19 Wilson Run – school finishes at 3:15pm	20 Parents' Evening	Ash Class Brewery Dance performance	22	2
25	Easter Church service	Razamataz workshops	28 School closes for the Easter holidays at 2pm	29 Easter holidays)

APRIL 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
1 Easter holidays	2	3	4	5
8 Easter holidays	9	10	11	12
School reopens at 8:50	16	17	18 School photographs	19
22	23	24	25	26
29	30	MAY 1	MAY 2	MAY 3

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL

We have some vacancies in school:

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role)
- Volunteers to listen to children read

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the community and support our children and school. Please speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of these roles.

We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).

